Sharla Dillon - Docket # 06-00259

From:

<RoJoRed@aol.com>

To:

<jessica.johnson@state.tn.us>

Date:

10/6/2007 12:03 PM Docket # 06-00259

Subject: CC:

<TCCSJernigan@aol.com>

Reference letter dated 9/28/07 revised tariffs from Tennessee Waste Water.

Dear Chairwoman Kyle,

I am writing in response to the above referenced letter which states how the sewer usage is to be determined if they succeed in getting their rate increase. I do not think "potable water usage" is a good indicator as after every rental our hot tub is drained and refilled for every guest. This drain is not in the septic line but on the ground yet I do get billed for the water usage. If they are unable to put a meter on my line and measure it that way we may be grossly overcharged. Please insist upon inline meters if they are granted an increase which I still feel is unnecessary.

Thank you for your consideration again.

John D. Owen, Jr. Lot 18 Black Bear Ridge Resort

See what's new at AOL.com and Make AOL Your Homepage.